
TO:     Mayor and City Council 

FROM:    Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT:    Tree Replacement Hannah’s Bend Park 

MEETING DATE:  Tuesday, May 6, 2025 

 

BACKGROUND 

As part of the ongoing efforts to restore the tree canopy in Hannah’s Bend Park 
following the removal of 15 Ash trees last year due to Emerald Ash Borer (EAB) 
infestation, the city has received a quote from Knecht’s Nurseries & Landscaping 
for the purchase of 15 replacement trees. 

The replacement is in alignment with the objectives of the EAB Shade Tree Grant, 
which supports municipalities in mitigating the impact of EAB by diversifying 
urban forests. 

Tree Quote – Knecht’s: 

Quantity Description Unit Price Total Price 

3 Autumn Splendor Buckeye 15ap $219.00 $657.00 

3 Northern Tribute River Birch Clump 15ap $199.00 $597.00 

3 Common Hackberry 15ap $199.00 $597.00 

3 Royal Raindrops Crabapple 15ap $219.00 $657.00 

3 Patriot Elm 15ap $159.00 $477.00 
 Total for Trees  $2,985.00 

 

Additional Materials Needed: 

• T-Posts (45 units): $305.55 
• Safety Caps: $112.00 

Total Estimated Cost: $3,402.55 



This diversified selection of tree species will contribute to the park’s long-term 
ecological health and aesthetic value, while also supporting the City’s urban 
forestry goals. 
 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to move forward with the 

replacement of 15 trees at Hannah’s Bend Park. 








